

YARMOUTH GOLF MARCH 2022 NEWSLETTER

WEBSITE UPDATE



Let You may have noticed that our web address looks a little different! Be sure to save and bookmark our new website link: https://www.golfyarmouth.com/

COURSE UPDATE

Winter continues to hit us hard on Cape Cod but maintenance on both courses continues. At Bass River the damage from last fall was repaired so that 18 hole play could continue in the off season. Final repairs will continue in the spring along with building two new tee boxes on the 15th hole. At Bayberry Hills we are working on the waste area on the par 5 15th hole. Mounds are being built improving appearance and playability. Both courses will kick off the season with GPS installed in all carts improving pace of play for all and a course management tool for starters, rangers and pro shop staff.

2022 MEMBERSHIPS

Effective immediately, we will resume sales of 2022 memberships at last year's rates. All passes will be available for purchase on our website or at the Bass River Pro Shop. The public hearings on proposed changes to the 2022 fees were closed Nov 2021 and the Board of Selectmen could consider adopting some or all of the changes. Stay tuned for more information!

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES

Yarmouth Golf is hiring seasonal staff for 2022. We are in need of seasonal employees for both maintenance and pro shops. Interested or know anyone looking for work? Refer them to our application for employment found on our website:

Employment Application

CPS TEE TIME SYSTEM

Club Prophet Systems (CPS) was implemented at the beginning of year as our new tee time booking system. Members need to create a new login to begin using the features it provides such as using "buddy lists" for those that play with the same group of members/guests on a regular basis (You can do this at any time, you may want to wait until your friends renew their membership!) CLICK HERE for details. If you have any questions or need in-person orientation please call or visit the Bass River Pro Shop.

CPS Instructions

2022 TOURNAMENT SCHEDULE

The 2022 tournament committee, lead by Michael Serijan, has completed the tournament schedule for this season. All tournaments will be open for registration 30 days prior to to the tournament date and will be available for online enrollment. Click below to review the schedule:

2022 GHIN ENROLLMENT

Yarmouth Golf has partnered with Mass Golf to allow you to renew or obtain a GHIN number through the Mass Golf's website, MassGolf.org. It is the easiest way to become immediately active for the season. GHIN handicap fees can no longer be accepted at the pro shop.

Getting started is very easy. Click the link below then select the 'join/renew' option regardless if you are a new member or a returning member, or if you have had a GHIN number with any other club in Massachusetts. Follow the simple steps and be sure to log into "Bayberry Hills/Bass River."

MassGolf GHIN

Yarmouth Golf 635 West Yarmouth Road, West Yarmouth, MA 02673

508.394.5597

unsubscribe